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Children & Young People Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Children & Young People Select Committee was held on Thursday, 21st 
October, 2010. 
 
Present:   Cllr David Harrington(Chairman), Cllr Mick Eddy(Vice Chairman), Cllr Mrs Jennie Beaumont, Cllr Phillip 
Broughton, Cllr Mrs Ann Cains, Cllr Dick Cains, Cllr Julia Cherrett, Cllr Aidan Cockerill, Cllr Ken Dixon, Cllr John 
Fletcher, Cllr Mrs Suzanne Fletcher, Cllr Maurice Frankland, Cllr Robert Gibson, Cllr Miss Barbara Inman, Cllr Terry 
Laing, Cllr Miss Tina Large, Cllr Ken Lupton, Cllr Mrs Maureen Rigg, Cllr Andrew Sherris, Cllr Mick Stoker, Cllr Mrs 
Sylvia Walmsley, Mr G Davies(Non Voting Co-opted Representative) 
 
Officers:  Paul Diggins(DNS), Jane Humphreys, Gareth Carson, Terry Frank, David New, Paul Surtees(CESC), Jill 
Douglas, Sarah Whaley, Judith Trainer(L&D), Paul Hiser(RES).  
 
Also in attendance:   A Member of the Public 
 
Apologies:   Cllr Jim Beall, Cllr Jean Kirby, Cllr Elizabeth Nesbitt, Cllr Ross Patterson, Cllr Stephen Walmsley 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
Cllr Suzanne Fletcher declared a personal non prejudicial interest  in respect of 
the item entitled 'Youth Service Review' as she was a member of Elm Tree 
Community Association. 
 
Cllr Robert Gibson declared a personal non prejudicial interest in the same item 
as he was a member of Know How North East Ltd. 
 
Cllr Terry Laing declared  a personal non prejudicial interest as he was a member 
of Grangefield Youth & Community Committee. 
 
Cllr Ken Lupton declared a personal non prejudicial interest as he was a member 
of Elmwood Youth & Community Centre. 
 
 
 
CONCLUDED that the information be noted. 
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Youth Service Review 
 
Members were presented with the final draft recommendations of the Youth 
Review and asked to consider and comment on the recommendations prior to the 
final report being presented at the next meeting of Children and Young People 
which was to be held on 10th November 2010. 
 
A presentation was given to both the Committee and other members present by 
officers outlining the evidence collated prior to the recommendations being 
reached. Members were then asked to form groups and invited to comment on 
each of the 7 recommendations proposed for consideration.   
 
The feedback received from Members would be collated and would be distributed 
to all Members prior to the next meeting of this Committee. 
 
The final report of the review was scheduled to be considered by Executive 
Scrutiny Committee on the 16th November 2010 and then by  Cabinet on the 16th 
December 2010. 
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CONCLUDED that  
 
1.Members comments be noted and be referred to within the Committee’s final 
report  for further consideration on the 10th November 2010. 
 
2.Copies of the feedback received from members be collated and circulated to all 
members of the Council for information. 
 
 

 
 

  


